
 

October 2023 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 
  
  MON - OCTOBER 16  4-8PM (IN PERSON) 
  
  WED - OCTOBER 18  4-6PM (IN PERSON) 
           6-8PM (VIRTUAL) 
 
 NO SCHOOL 
  FRIDAY, OCTOBER 20 
 
 
 FALL CONCERT 
  WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 25 @ WMS  
    1:30 PM 
 
 
 

ART CLUB 

ART CLUB is open to all students in grades 5-8; students can join any time.  5th and 6th grade students will meet on 
different dates than the 7th and 8th grade students due to our large numbers. Updates will be posted in our google 
classroom page (if your child has not added Art Club on google classroom yet, the code is 7lr4pjp). We meet 
approximately every other Monday after school from 3:20 to 4:15.  Click here for our full calendar. 

 

OCTOBER ART CLUB 
5/6 Grade - October 30   7/8 Grade - October 16 

Art Club will be hosting a Pumpkin Decorating Contest! Students in Art Club will get to decorate their pumpkins during our 
meeting this month. Students not in Art Club or unable to attend this month's meeting will have an opportunity to purchase a 

pumpkin at school to bring home and decorate. More info on this soon!  

 
ONLINE ART PORTFOLIOS Students keep their artwork in the classroom until the end of the quarter. If you are 
interested in seeing what they have been working on, please visit your child’s online art portfolio! 

Absences should be called into the office at (920) 532-5553 by 8:30AM or parents 
will receive an automated phone call regarding their absent child.  Please call the 
office if you have a late day message for your child.  We will do our best to get the 
information to them. (Please do not call or email the teachers directly as they are not 
always able to check their email or listen to voice messages until after school.)  

“Every day may not be 

good….but there is something 

good in every day.” 

Monday, October 16    In Person ONLY  4:00 to 8:00  

Wednesday, October 18   In Person ONLY 4:00 to 6:00 

            Virtual  ONLY  6:00 to 8:00 

 

Monday, October 2nd, an email will be sent with instructions 
along with a link to sign up for Parent/Teacher Conferences.   

Sign up will close on Sunday, October 15.    

When signing up, please notice the tabs at the top of the sign up.  
Choose the appropriate grade/teacher and find a convenient time 
for you to meet with your child’s teacher.  We ask that you only 
meet with one pair of Core teachers to allow a time slot for all 
families.  If you would like to meet with an Encore or other special 
teacher, please sign up accordingly to leave yourself adequate time 
to go from one meeting to the next.  We want to stay on schedule 
in order to show respect to everyone’s schedule.   

Please check the WMS home page for daily  
announcements and updates as well as the Monthly 

Newsletters and Important Flyers.   

NURSE NOTES 
Please keep your child at home if  they are sick! 
REMINDER:   If you have any health plans, please make sure to return them as soon as possible.  All 7th grade  
      students need Tdap boosters or waivers returned to the school office by October 13th. 

 
If your child has a fever, please do not give them Tylenol or Ibuprofen and send them to school. Keep your child 
home for 24 hours after fever subsides and temperature is below 99˚F.   

Please keep your child home if they wake-up during the night not feeling well; complaining of a headache, body 
aches, sore throat, stomach ache, has periods of frequent coughing, or has vomited during the night or in  the 
morning.  

SKY ALERT NOTIFICATIONS 
Please keep all phone numbers and email addresses updated in Skyward.   
Throughout the year, several email notifications are sent via email regarding report cards, important athletic infor-
mation and any delays or school closings due to bad weather.  You will not receive these notifications if your email 
address is not updated in Skyward.  Thank you! 

http://www.wrightstown.k12.wi.us/middle/website/Art%20Club%20Schedule%202023-2024.pdf
https://www.artsonia.com/connect/P57SXNY8
https://www.wrightstown.k12.wi.us/middle/


 

 

Lunch payments can be paid online.  All of the information you need is located 
on each school’s home page LUNCH PAYMENTS ONLINE. 

 

 

Food Service Information: 

 School breakfast makes mornings easy by providing healthy options that fit into busy schedules. 

 Eating breakfast at school is a great value! Every meal comes with a fruit or vegetable, milk, and 

whole-grain rich foods for a deal that can’t be beat! 

 A great day starts with school breakfast. It has been proven that students who eat school 

breakfast have better test scores, fewer absences, and improved classroom behavior. 

 The school breakfast program serves over 14 million children every school day. Is your child one of 

them? 

 What’s for breakfast? Head over to the Wrightstown District website and check out our school 

breakfast program menus. With so many delicious and nutritious options, there’s sure to be 

something your child will enjoy! 

 It’s true what they say – breakfast IS the most important meal of the day. 

 The School Breakfast Program provides a complete, nutritious meal for students every day. 

 If you have questions about the breakfast program please feel free to contact Katie at 

oskey@wrightstown.k12.wi.us  

Blocked Emails 
Parents/Guardians: 
If you have any problems getting emails through to any of the teachers or staff in the District, please contact Kris 
Baeten at (920) 532-0525 ext. 5012 or Matthew Winrich at ext. 5004.  Our filtering software will block from some 
outside domains and we will need to Whitelist your email address to assure your email is received.   

Thank you! 

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS!! 

All middle school students are welcome to join 

Battle of the Books which will be kicking off in 

October and will run through February!!  

If you are interested in joining and haven’t signed 

up, please see Mrs. Haese in the  

Library. 

 

LET THE BATTLE BEGIN!! 

Attention 8th Grade Parents 
 
Towards the end of October a Skyward Alert will 
be sent to you in regards to setting up your students 
8th Grade Tiger Talk. These meetings will take 
place during the month of November - December. 
Families will be able to sign up for these meetings 
Face-to-Face, Google Hangout (Virtual) or phone 
conference. 
 
The purpose of Tiger Talks are for students and 

families to have open conversations about high 
school and to allow WMS students to explore and 
discuss some of their achievements, abilities and 
career interests with their parents/guardians. At 
your students Tiger Talk we will be discussing 
High School Transition. 
 
If you have any questions feel free to contact Mrs. 
Prodell at (920)532-5553 or email 
prodell@wrightstown.k12.wi.us. 
 

If you haven’t done so already, please complete your child’s Athletic  

Registration for winter sports as soon as possible.  This will allow  

coaches to contact you.  Without registration or a current physical  

exam uploaded, your child will not be allowed to participate.   

 

 

Please verify you are choosing the correct registration form.  The child 

will need to complete the code of conduct portion along with you.   
 

Grade 5/6 Boy’s & Girl’s Basketball START 

Monday, October 23 

Order Your WMS Yearbook Today! 

Ordering a yearbook is easy and can be done in one of two 

ways!   

Online:  jostensyearbooks.com 

Printed Form: Order Your Yearbook! 

 

Yearbooks start at $26.00 and can be customized for each  

student! Last day to order yearbooks is January 26, 2024. 

https://www.wrightstown.k12.wi.us/district/Onlinepaymentinfo.cfm
https://www.wrightstown.k12.wi.us/district/lunch_menu.cfm
mailto:oskey@wrightstown.k12.wi.us
http://jostensyearbooks.com/
http://www.wrightstown.k12.wi.us/middle/website/JostensPDF.pdf
https://wrightstown-ar.rschooltoday.com/

